Newsletter from the Camillian Children’s Home
January 2012

Dear friends and supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the
Camillian Children’s Home for January 2012. We had a lot of
activities all month. We hope you enjoy reading about all
activities of the children this month.
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On the 7" of January crew members of the USS Abraham
Lincoln CVN 72 came to our center with many boxes of useful
supplies for the center and a lot of toys for all the children to
enjoy. They also organized activities and played guitar to for all
the children. That day Fr. ChaisakChaisonthi took Rin, Rae
Diow, Poo to visit the USS Abraham Lincoln CVN 72. All the
children were very happy with the wonderful visit. Thank you to
them for their kindness. You can see more here http://www.hiv-
aids-kids.org/event/USS-ABRAHAM-LINCOLN.html
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On the 14™ of January it was Thai National Children’s Day.
KhunBoe and her friends came to the center with food, snacks,
ice-creams and a lot of the gifts for all the children. All the
children were very happy. We would like to say thank you to
them.
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On the 15™ of January we had received the help form the
members of the Thai Cycling for Health Association (TCHA)
and others cycling clubs in Bangkok and Eastern part of
Thailand. They rode the bicycles from Bangkok to Rayong to
support all the Children of the Camillian Social Center Rayong
who are living with HIV/AIDS. On the first day they rode and
stopped at the Pattaya City Hall on the 14™ of January. The
second day they rode their bicycles to the Camillian Social
Center Rayong. In the morning some of the children at the
center went to attend the activity with the members of the Thai
Cycling for Health Association (TCHA) and sold lot of shirts
(Bike For Kids) too everybody at the Pattaya City Hall. When
they rode their bicycles to arrive at the center in the afternoon,
they donated the money that they had collected on their ride and
donated 7 bicycles to our center. We could not do enough to say
thank you to them. We hoped they were in good health and
strength. God blessed them. You can see full information in this
website http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/TCHA-CENTRAL-
FESTIVAL-PATTAY A.html&http://www.hiv-aids-

kids.org/event/TCHA-BANGKOK-PATTAYA-RAYONG.html
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On the 21% of January in the afternoon all the children at the
center and all the kids at the Garden of Eden went to the beach
in the local area with sponsorship from Mr. Norman, Mr. Bryan
and Mr. Steve Williams who are long time supporters of our
center. When all the children arrived, they were very active to
change into their swimming suites. Some of the children played
on the sand at the beach and some of the boys enjoyed playing



football in the car park. In the evening we enjoyed eating food
in a nice restaurant at the beach. Thank you to them very much.
God blessed them. You can see more here http://www.hiv-aids-
kids.org/event/norman-vernon-2012.html
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On the 28" of January Mr. Ron Small who is one of our
supporters from USA took Som, Ice and New 1 to Elephant
Village at Pattaya. They liked to sit on the Elephant. That day
Fr. ChaisakChaisonthi and a caregiver at the center went to take
care of the children. Before they left, they went to have KFC at
the Big C Super Center in Pattaya. And other children at the
center went to the Floating Market in Rayong. They enjoyed
shopping and walked to see the products around the market.
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On the 29™ of January after lunch the center organized the
birthday party for 4 children at the center, they are Tip, Tak and
Tee 2, Guy. They received their birthday gifts they wished for.
And that day Mr. Steve Williams who is a friend of Norman
Vernon’s celebrated his birthday with our children at the
Camillian Social Center Rayong. And all the children created
the card for blessing him in his birthday. You can see more here
http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/steve-williams-2012.html
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Thank you very much for reading all activities of the children at
the center. We hope you are happy and healthy. Next month we
will have more stories from theCamillian Child Care.
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Camillian Social Center Rayong
1 /1 SoiKiri, Huae Pong, Rayong 21150

Tel 038 - 685480Fax038 - 687480
E-mail: cscrayon @loxinfo.co.th




